
 

2022-2023 ~ Empowering Resilience  
 

 

August 5, 2022 

Dear Horizons Team, 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year.  I look forward to meeting all of you on Monday August 
22 at the Horizons site.  I am excited to be your new Principal and to have the opportunity to 
get to know you.  We have much to accomplish during orientation week, but I’m sure we will be 
able to meet the challenge. 

In addition to having a new Principal, we have a few new staff members as well.  We will 
introduce them when we meet on our first day back.  We will also incorporate some team 
building activities into orientation week to allow us to get to know each other better and to lay 
a stronger foundation for us working together during the school year. 

We will be welcoming at least one new student with the hope of adding more before the first 
day of school.  We will work together to come up with ideas to welcome all our students back 
to school as well as finding better ways to engage and involve families in their students' overall 
educational experience.  

Our school hours for this school year are: 

Student hours: 8:05am – 3:05pm. Wednesdays: early dismissal 8:05am - 12:40pm 
Staff hours: 7:55am – 3:30pm 
 

Please note the following points as you review the orientation week schedule: 

• Breakfast will be provided on Monday August 22nd. 
• Our day will begin at 8:00am and end at 3:30pm daily 
• Much of our time will be spent for planning and site readiness 
• Please think about what committees you will serve on this school year (ie. Site 

beautification, pep rally, hoop ed, thanksgiving, art show, etc.) 

Again, I look forward to seeing you on August 22nd.  Enjoy the rest of the summer. 

Sincerely, 

James Greene 

James Greene 
Principal 
Pathways-Horizons 


